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I completely oppose SB 348. I oppose every bit of this unconstitutional bill. This will, 

once again, almost immediately turn law-abiding citizens and young Oregonians into 

'Over-Night' Criminals. Murder, rape, robbery, armed robbery and ANY crime one 

could commit with a firearm are ALREADY ILLEGAL.  

SB 348 requires the Department of State Police (OSP) to file an annual report, for 

each county, documenting the racial and gender information concerning each 

applicant within the total number of permits granted, denied, and the reason for the 

denial, without including any information that personally identifies an applicant. This 

is called racial/gender discrimination. 

How could our intelligent, caring Political LEADERS that The People have Elected 

and placed our TRUST IN allow this bias, prejudice and Racist SB 348 to EVER 

proceed to a hearing.  

The US Constitution is a document that is meant to restrain the government 

overreach. Every Oregonian should be outraged that the Oregon Senate is being 

used by special interest groups in a lawless manner to circumvent the system. 

SB 348 is a bad bill. I urge you to vote "NO!" 

Oregon gun owners are not your enemy. We are tax payers. We are awake, we are 

paying attention, and we WILL push back on this unconstitutional law.  

Please don't let unnecessary laws destroy our constitutional rights!! Do not wage war 

on law abiding citizens. Stand by the people!! Vote NO on SB 348. 

SB 348 is not an emergency! 

Vote no on SB 348 

 


